
May 1 					   
	 8:30 am
	 Golf Tournament Committee Mtg.  	
	 Chamber Boardroom 
May 2	  				  
	 9:30 am
	 Lucky Ladies Night Out 
	 Committee Meeting  			 
	 Chamber Boardroom
May 3	  				  
	 8:00 am
	 Membership Committee Meeting  	
	 Chamber Boardroom
May 5 					   
	 9:00 am
	 Chamber Golf Tournament  		
	 Cumberland Country Club 
May 8 					   
	 9:00 am
	 Transportation Committee Mtg.  		
	 Chamber Boardroom 
May 11	  				  
	 8:00 am 
	 Education Committee Meeting 		
	 Chamber Boardroom
May 16					   
	 8:30 am
	 Leadership Allegany 
	 Committee Meeting  			 
	 Chamber Boardroom
	 4:00 pm
	 Marketing Committee Meeting  		
	 Chamber Boardroom 
May 17
	 8:00 am 
	 Economic Dev. Comm. Mtg. 		
	 Chamber Boardroom
	 5:30 – 7:30				  
	 “Chamber After Hours”  			 
	 Hosted by Startup Portal
May 25	  				  
	 Noon 
	 Board of Directors Meeting 		
	 Chamber Boardroom
June 7	  				  
	 8:00 am
	 Membership Committee Meeting  	
	 Chamber Boardroom
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In just a few days we will host our 7th Annual 
Golf Tournament and once again we have a 
full field. Thank you to all of our golfers who 
will be joining us Friday, May 5. Will Rocky 
Gap Casino Resort defend their wins from 
the past two years or will the Bell Tower Cup 
go to another winner? This event has grown 
to be a great success for the Chamber thanks 
to our golfers and our sponsors, including 
Gold: AES Warrior Run, Chessie Federal 
Credit Union, Cintas, M&T Bank, Rocky 
Gap Casino Resort, Verizon, and Silver: 
Timbrook Automotive. 
Lucky Ladies Night Out will be happening 
June 9 and the committee has been busy 
collecting basket raffles and working on all 
of the details that make this a great evening. 
Thank you to our sponsors The Kristi Agency 
– Allstate, Bella, LLC, and WEPCO 
Federal Credit Union.
The month of April was packed with pro-
grams, including the Legislative Wrap-Up, 
a workshop on Maryland Saves, and Like a 
Woman: Breakfast Edition. Maryland Saves 
is an important program to pay attention 
to if you offer payroll through an automatic 
deposit system. We will be sending an infor-
mation sheet about this later in the week 
and I encourage you to check out the basic 
outline and consider next steps. We went 
into the Legislative Wrap-Up knowing that 
our delegation had a tough session debating 
a minimum wage increase, exhausted their 
arguments on cannabis regulations, and had 
to become familiar with a new administration 
that is one of the most progressive that our 
state has seen in nearly a decade. It was a 
long session (yes, we say that every year), but 
it was a sense of going in knowing that our 
asks for amendments would likely not be 

favored. Although there were 
some wins within the big bills 
that passed, they were minimal, 
and the impacts will be felt as 
early as the fall of this year. 
What we currently know about 
family medical leave (FAMLI) 
is that the cap was set at 1.2% 
with a 50/50 split, but the 
implementation (October 2023) 
will begin at .8 -.9% of gross 

wages, and the first benefits through this 
program can be taken as early as January 
2026. We will continue to provide updates 
as they become available, and we will send 
additional details soon. It is important that 
you share information about this with your 
employees as early as possible. 
The Chamber has a number of committees 
which help define some of the work we do. 
Our Education Committee, throughout 
April, finalized selections for the FSU/
WCBC Student Salute scholarship awards, 
presented our Teacher of the Year award to 
Dr. Joseph Thompson at Fort Hill High 
School, wrapped up Leadership Allegany! 
Rising with a Class of 2023 graduation, has 
compiled its list of Outstanding Business 
Students for the year, and reviewed our 
scope of work for the remainder of the year. 
Our Economic Development Committee 
has been considering its function within the 
Chamber and we recently convened eco-
nomic development stakeholders from the 
cities of Cumberland and Frostburg, the 
county, and downtown Cumberland to 
discuss what we might accomplish together 
that is necessary to the upward trajectory 
of our community. 
Your support of the Chamber allows us to 
continue this type of work. We are making 
connections in the community that are 
important to improving our future, and 
although we share a great deal of information 
about events, sponsorships, and advertising, 
it is through these mechanisms that we are 
successful. Much of what we do shines a 
light on your business, and we thank you 
for seeing the value in our efforts.
	 Juli McCoy
	 Executive Director



Member Profile: 	 Appalachian Pro Wash, LLC
	 158 Quail Drive
	 P.O. Box 500
	 Ridgeley, West Virginia 26753
	 301-697-9219 or 301-268-5715
	 Contact:	 Roger and Billy Ryan, Owners
	 E-mail: apw@apwsoftwash.com	 		  	

Appalachian Pro Wash started out as Appalachian Roof Restoration 
in 2017. In 2018 they decided to change their name to Appalachian 
Pro Wash, LLC to better suit what they as a small business have 
to offer. They have been in business for six years and have two 
employees. Roger Ryan, Owner, is licensed in both West Virginia 
and Maryland.
Appalachian Pro Wash offers a wide range of outdoor cleaning 
services for both residential and commercial businesses. They do 
house washing, roof washing, gutter cleaning both inside and out 
and can also brighten them up. They clean all kinds of concrete 

from walkways, patios, steps, driveways and around pools. They 
offer shutter restoration, small roof repairs and gutter replacement 
along with cleaning outside windows. During the holiday season 
they offer Christmas light installations which was added to their 
business just one year after their initial startup and is doing well.
They have the most up to date equipment which includes pressure 
washers, hot water machines, surface cleaners and purified water 
fed poles. Appalachian Pro Wash can strip, brighten and stain log 
homes and wood siding, cedar shakes and they also offer deck 
restoration.

The eighth annual “Lucky Ladies Night Out” will be held on 
Friday, June 9th at the Ali Ghan Shrine Club Picnic Grounds, 
Cumberland, Maryland. The cost is $40.00 per person and 
includes dinner, beer, wine, seltzer, soft drinks, bottled water, and 
a raffle ticket chance on a grand prize drawing. Reserved tables of 
7 are available at a cost of $250.00. After May 19th the cost is 
$45.00 per person or $275.00 for a table. Reservations must be 
purchased in advance and are non-refundable. Doors open at 
5:30 pm. You must be 21 years of age to attend – the event is 
open to the public. Reservations can be made online through 
the Chamber’s website (https://allegany countychamber.com/
events/lucky-ladies-night-out/), by contacting the Chamber office 
at 301-722-2820 or by emailing andrea@alleganycountychamber. 
com or peg@alleganycounty chamber.com. 

“Lucky Ladies Night Out” is a fun evening with your friends.  
Enjoy catering by Hornet’s Nest/Wing and a Prayer and then 
browse the impressive, themed gift baskets on display. Baskets are 
raffled off throughout the evening; purchase just one ticket or if you 
are feeling lucky purchase a ticket for all the baskets being offered. 
There is no limit to the number of raffle tickets you can purchase. 
Raffle tickets are just $5.00 each. At the end of the evening, you 
could walk away with some fabulous gifts including salon treatments, 
outdoor fun, massages, overnight accommodations, auto detailing, 
restaurant gift certificates, a Mystery Basket filled with fabulous 
items and more. Volunteers will be on hand to replenish your drinks 
so you can enjoy the evening without missing all the fun.  

“Lucky Ladies Night Out” is proudly sponsored by Bella LLC, 
The Kristi Agency and WEPCO Federal Credit Union.   



















“Chamber
After Hours”

Wednesday,
May 17, 2023

5:30 pm to 7:30 pm
Hosted by:

Startup Portal

Chamber Golf
Tournament

Friday,
May 5, 2023

9:00 am
Cumberland Country Club

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
The Allegany County Chamber of 
Commerce recently held a Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony to welcome Sixty Pershing Street 
to the Chamber and to the community. 
Sixty Pershing Street is home to the Rain-
maker/McCoury group’s new endeavor — 
training ACM students for jobs in digital 
marketing for both business and entertain-
ment platforms. By blending their industry 
contacts — Spotify, major talent agencies, 
top music management companies, record 
companies, music festivals — with their 
needs as festival producers and touring 
musicians, they are creating local job 
opportunities. They are offering paid 
internship hours on work and interaction 
with industry professionals in Nashville, 
NYC, Stockholm, and beyond.
Their goal is to create a workspace compet-
itive with Nashville, New York, Chicago, 
and Los Angeles. They will be connected 
to those cities virtually, and when their 
remote instructors see the workspace, they’ll 
see an environment that’s comparable to the 
best the music business has to offer across 
the country. 
Cutting the ribbon is Stan Strickland, Rain-
maker Music. On hand for the celebration 
was City of Cumberland Mayor Ray Morriss, 

Councilwoman Laurie Marchini, Council-
man Richard “Rock” Cioni, Councilman 
Eugene Frazier, Allegany County Commis-
sioner David Caporale, Chamber Executive 
Director Juli McCoy, Chamber Chairman 
of the Board Patrick Buck, Immediate Past 
Chairman Robert Godfrey, board members 
Molly Beeman, Crystal Bender, Jeffrey Blank, 
Kristi Minnigh, Rebecca Ruppert and 

New Member
(patronize this member and welcome them to the Chamber)

Bedford-Somerset DBHS
(Developmental and Behavioral Health Sciences)
245 West Race Street
Somerset, PA 15501
814-443-4891
Fax: 814-443-4898 

Chamber Membership Committee members 
Eric Bowlus, Steve MacGray and Amy Shil-
lingburg. Also attending was Barb Buehl, 
DelFest liaison, Lillie Strickland, Coordina-
tor for Rainmaker Music, Allegany College 
of Maryland representatives Dr. Cindy 
Bambara, John Bone and David Jones as 
well as numerous downtown Cumberland 
business owners and friends of DelFest.

www.dbhs.co
Contact:	 Jennifer Georg, Human Resources Analyst
E-mail:	 Jennifer.georg@dbhs.co 
Category:	 Non-Profit Organization

Chamber Crab Feast
Friday, August 4, 2023

Ali Ghan Shrine 
Picnic Grounds

6 – 9 pm



						    
				  

 

Allegany County Chamber of Commerce 2023 Officers	
Chairman:  Patrick W. Buck		    		
First Vice Chairwoman:  Parika M. Andreassen
Second Vice Chairman:  Robert W. Collette, Jr.
Immediate Past Chairman:  Robert A. Godfrey
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The Chamber News is published monthly by 
the Allegany County Chamber of Commerce
www.alleganycountychamber.com

Juli R. McCoy, Executive Director

The Leadership Allegany program is accepting applications 
for the Class of 2024. The program is dedicated to promot-
ing positive change by creating a network of leaders with a 
clear understanding of the community and a commitment 
to its advancement. The program provides an opportunity 
to become acquainted with the processes, programs and 
challenges that exist in the community. Leadership Allegany 
helps participants gain a deeper understanding of the issues 
endemic to the region and the leadership structure within 
and beyond Mountain Maryland. 

In a forum of open discussion and interaction, class members 
gain the knowledge and motivation to effect positive change 
within the region. Educational programs engineered for 
class participation and dialogue will cover such topics as 
Economic Development, Education, Environment, Health 
Care, Local Government, Human Services, State Govern-
ment and Arts and Entertainment.

This nine-month program begins with an orientation in 
September 2023 and concludes with graduation ceremonies 

in June 2024. Leadership Allegany is currently entering 
its twenty-sixth year. The Allegany County Chamber of 
Commerce believes today, more than ever, that our future is 
tied to strong leadership. The more informed and involved 
the citizens of a community become the stronger the com-
munity. In June the Class of 2023 will hold graduation 
ceremonies and will join the ranks of almost 580 alumni 
who have completed the program.

Are you ready to make a difference in your community and 
join a network of leaders? Applications are encouraged 
from all sectors of the community. A limited number of 
partial scholarships are available to individuals who might 
not otherwise be able to participate. Applications will be 
available soon. The deadline to submit an application for 
the Class of 2024 is June 23rd.  

If you require additional information, please contact the 
Chamber at 301-722-2820. 

Accepting Applications for Class of 2024


